
 

 
 

Osgoode Hall Law School Graduate Programs Resume March 30 
Confirmation of Resumed Academic Activities  

 
Communication from the Executive Committee of Senate 

 
March 26, 2015 

At its meeting of March 24, 2015, the Executive Committee reviewed a remediation framework 
developed by Osgoode Hall Law School and agreed that  

 courses in the graduate programs offered by Osgoode Hall will resume on Monday, 
 March 30. 

The Committee also confirms that, with some exceptions, academic activities have now resumed in the 
Faculty of Environmental Studies and the Faculty of Liberal Arts and Professional Studies. A full listing 
of courses that are active in all Faculties can be accessed from this link 

http://labourdisruption.info.yorku.ca/classes-resume-march-11/ 

 
 

ROXANNE MYKITIUK, Chair of Senate, March 26, 2015 


